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THANK YOU!!! 
 

To our 11th Annual Gift for Life Block Walk 

participants, volunteers, and friends, thank you 

for your support on Saturday, April 29, 2017.   

 

Thank you for helping to raise breast cancer 

awareness by walking the neighborhood; for 

sharing literature and resource information; and 

for celebrating breast cancer survivorship with 

the members of Sisters Network Northeast 

Florida. 

 

We appreciate your enthusiasm, generosity, 

volunteerism, and desire to make a difference! 
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